
 

 

September 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This term we will meet on Fridays 5th September to 12th December, except for half term on 24th 
and 31st October.  
 
All our sessions run from 09:30-10:45am and cost £2.50 per family.  
 
You’ll need to book from the Giggles and Wiggles page of the Newbury Baptist Church website.  
A pop-up banner with a direct link to the booking page will appear from 7am on Wednesday 
mornings, until we are fully booked.  
 
A reminder to login on the website if you have booked before. This avoids having to enter all your 
contact details again, and prevents duplicate profiles being set up in your name. 
 

Please email us if you find you can’t come after you’ve booked, so someone else can attend. 
 

   

You are responsible for your 
child(ren) during the session. 

 
The team are happy to help! 

Did you park here today?  
 

Please enter your car reg on 
the tablet to avoid a fine! 

We operate a ‘no nuts’ policy. 
 

Please ask to see the packet of 
biscuits if you have any 

concerns about the ingredients. 

   

  

 

We offer free tea, coffee and a 
homemade treat to all adults. 

The ride-ons are great fun - but 
please ask your child to steer 
them away from the baby area. 

We offer all the children water 
and a biscuit at the end of the 

session. 

 
We endeavour to create a safe, friendly, and fun environment for everyone to enjoy.  
As always, if you are unsure of anything please talk to one of us.  
Chris and the G&W team 

 
Website: newburybaptistchurch.org  

 
Email: gigglesandwiggles@newburybaptistchurch.org 

http://newburybaptistchurch.org/
mailto:gigglesandwiggles@newburybaptistchurch.org

